
CITY WATER AND LIGHT MARION R ULMER 

MANAGE.R 

PHONE 501-935-5581 400 EAST MONROE JONESBORO. ARKANSAS 72401 

May 10, 1978 

Mayor Neil J. Stallings 
City Hall 
Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401 

Dear Ma yor Stallings: 

To further clarify my letter of May 1, 1978, regarding the 
possible closing of Stone Street.. City Water and Light presently 
has some utilities installed on the existing right-of-way of Stone 
Street, immediately south of Forest Horne Avenue. 

The closing of Stone Street south of King Street will not affect 
City Water and Light as there are no utilities located in that area. 
Therefore, from our utilities standpoint, we see no problems if 
Stone Street is closed south of King Street. 

----~ . 

.I 
James A. Reed 
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